
Please see this letter below from our 8th Grade Promotion committee regarding the 8th grade 
portrait session coming up on Wednesday, March 5th!  
 
February 18, 2025 

Dear 8th Grade Families, 

We are excited to share with you that all 8th graders will have a special headshot taken by 
Network Photography on March 5, at Bayside Middle School. These headshots are not your 
classic school pictures, but more formal shots that will be made into a composite of the Class of 
2025 and hung in the hallway at Bayside Middle School to be enjoyed for many years to come. 
In addition, this photo will be used in the 8th Grade Memory Book and Ceremony slideshow on 
Wednesday, June 11.  

Network Photography will provide each family with four pictures of your student and you will 
be able to choose which one you would like to have included in the composite (free of 
charge!). You also may purchase prints of the images for your family. You should receive 
this link and password the week of March 17, with selections being due within about 2 
weeks.  

Following are the details for all 8th grade students:  
●​ Mark your calendar: The photo session is Wednesday morning, March 5, at Bayside 

Middle School, beginning at 8:30 a.m., and running until approximately noon.  
●​ Dress your best: Students are encouraged to dress up (jackets and ties; nice sweater, 

blouse or a dress). No hoodies or athletic clothing please. (We will have some extra 
dress clothes on hand just in case.) Note that some pictures will be a ¾ pose, not just a 
headshot, so dress appropriately. Students can bring casual clothes to change into 
afterwards. 

●​ If you know ahead of time that your child won’t be at school that day, please contact 
Janelle Herbrand at jherbrand@foxbay.org.  

In addition, start thinking about which baby and “through the years” photos you want to 
send in for the slideshows. We’ll be collecting those soon.  

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. And stay tuned for more information 
about all of the exciting things being planned for the 8th grade promotion.  

Thank you!  

Anne O’Donoghue  
Photo Chair 
acmod73@yahoo.com 


